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[ LTO MEMORANDUM, March 21, 1994 ]

SAFETY SIGNS TO ALL RIGHT HAND MOTOR VEHICLE

Attached is a copy of the Administrative Order No. 94-012, dated March 3, 1994
entitled "SAFETY SIGNS TO ALL RIGHT HAND MOTOR VEHICLE".




This Administrative Order shall take effect on April 20, 1994.



For information, strict compliance and dissemination.



Adopted: 21 Mar. 1994



(SGD.) MANUEL F. BRUAN

Brig. Gen. AFP (Ret)


Assistant Secretary





Administrative Order No. 94-012




Safety Signs to All Right Hand Motor Vehicle




Imported right hand drive motor vehicles are currently being allowed to be
registered to offset the shortage of transportation. However, numerous accidents
reported have been traced to the inability of the driver to see clearly an on-coming
vehicle or pedestrian on his blind side. This threat to public safety is alarming. To
consider the safety factor involved in the operation of right hand drive vehicles, the
following regulations are hereby promulgated in the operation of such vehicles:




SECTION 1.   All right hand drive vehicles regardless of weight or classification are
required to post the following signs:




1.1  MV with GVW of 4501 kgs. and Above —



a. At the front windshield - "RHD VEHICLE — AN AIDE REQUIRED ON THE
LEFTSIDE"




b. At the rear - "CAUTION- RIGHT HAND DRIVE"



c. Vehicles carrying a container van must have an independent sign to be
attached or hooked to the container that reads: "CAUTION- RIGHT HAND
DRIVE"





